TOWN OF WEST SENECA



TOWN SUPERVISOR SHEILA M. MEEGAN TOWN COUNCIL EUGENE P. HART WILLIAM P. HANLEY, JR.

TO:

Honorable Town Board

FROM:

John A. Gullo

Senior Code Enforcement Officer

DATE:

February 23, 2017

RF:

1 Arcade St. St. John XXIII Parish

Dear Honorable Town Board Members:

The owner of the above-captioned property, Rev. John Stanton of St. John XXIII Parish, is requesting an electronic message board to be put on the property as per attached sketch. Please see the attached. This sign meets the requirements of the electronic sign ordinance, it will be approximately 500 feet from nearest residential house. This was approved at the Zoning Board of Appeals meeting on February 22, 2017.

Pursuant to Section 120-44 4.G, specialty signs of this type require Town Board approval.

If you have any questions, please contact my office.

JAG:sl Attach.

Printed On Recycled Paper







PROPOSED SIGN

